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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA





Dear Residents, 
The Village Association would like to express our sincerest thanks to all those who supported the “Back to School and Feeding Program” that our village hosted last May 31 at Mckinley Park.

We are delighted to inform you that the event has been a success because of your generous contributions.  Our village was able to reach out and help an impressive 3,224 of our less fortunate brothers and sisters from (9) barangays by providing for some of their most immediate and essential needs.  We should all be very proud of this accomplishment!   

The event itself was well-attended and we thank you once again for your show of solidarity and support for this endeavor.  We hope that our village tradition of helping others will continue to manifest in future events. 
Yours truly,

NGA Board 2015
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